
 

 

 
  September finds us celebrating the 30th Anniversary of TASCA!!!  Hard to believe we have 
been around that long!!  So exciting to celebrate our Anniversary – and finally the weather is 
cooling off some! 
  The celebration starts with the Potluck lunch on Tuesday, Sept. 13.  So make or buy some-
thing and come enjoy lunch with your fellow members at 11 a.m. on that day. 
  On Thursday, September 15, Henry Bell, Tyler Area Chamber of Commerce president, will 
speak at 11 a.m. to make a Presentation on Smith County History with a little TASCA history 
thrown in! Henry will talk and then there will be a question and answer session. Lunch is pro-
vided so please sign up in the Lobby by Tuesday, Sept. 13.  
  Following Henry’s talk – there will be a Chamber Of Commerce Ribbon Cutting to celebrate 
our 30th Anniversary. 
  The following week on Sept. 23 we are having a special event supported by Local businesses 
who are purchasing table Sponsorships to celebrate community service in Smith County. Sev-
eral local dignitaries will attend and there will be a special presentation for our U.S. congress-
man Louie Gohmert who is retiring. 
  On Thursday, September 29, at 11 a.m. – there will be a Lunch and Learn presented by the 
Area Council on Aging. They are funded by federal/state/local tax dollars and their services are 
FREE.  You will be amazed at the services. They offer things like the GO BUS, help with 
picking Medicare and drug plans in the fall, exercise classes, other classes on topics like diabe-
tes, etc.  Please sign up in the lobby for this exciting new contact we have made to assist our 
members. 
  And then more good news for those of you who like to dance – we are adding a country/
western dance on the first Friday of the month starting Oct. 7!!  Details are the same as the cur-
rent dance which continues on the third Saturday of the month.  This new event will feature 
the Six Miles to Mixon Band.  So make your plans now to enjoy this New dance activity be-
ginning Oct. 7. 
  TASCA is proud to continue our tradition of serving the seniors of Smith County for 30 
years!!!  Please take advantage of  all these outstanding activities that are offered to members, 
plus more outlined in this newsletter on the calendar!   
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September 13th 
Pot Luck Luncheon 

11:00    
The Auditorium 

Come and enjoy the Fellowship 
 

 
 

 

C/W Dance 
September 17th 

Country Drive Band 
 

7:00 PM to 9:30 PM 
 

Admission  $7.00 
 

BINGO 
Come and Join Us for 
Some Fun  Sept. 19th 

At the Ranch 
Doors Open at 5:30 

 
We will be playing 2 

Rounds of Cards  
A Sheet with  6 Faces is 

$5.00 
A Sheet with  3  Faces is 

$3.00 
Don’t forget the  
Progressive Pot: 

Is  $890.00 
 
 

Ballroom Dance 
 

Lessons Tuesday 
Night 

7:30 PM 

Contact: Jim Gehring 
@ 

903-245-9272 

Coming in October 
 

First Friday of the 
Month 

 
Six Miles to Mixon 
7:00 PM—9:30 PM 

 
Doors open at 6:30 

Admission $7.00 


